Proposal 105: Additional information submitted by Michael Zweng

Proposed border change for Kodiak bear hunt areas -2 and -4.

Current bear hunt area borders in red (-2, -3, and -4). Northern border of -4 does not match the KNWR refuge border. -2
and -3 are currently state land. -4 is partly state land but mostly Kodiak National Wildlife Refuge land.



Proposal-Adjust the northern border of brown bear drawing area -4 (southern border of -2) to match the KNWR
boundary and KNWR guide use area Kod-18



New proposed brown bear hunt area borders. -2 and -3 will be all state land. -4 will be all KNWR land. A second change
by the BGCSB will be required to update the state guide use areas to match the proposed bear hunt area borders
indicated here.



Additional information showing that there is lower resident hunter participation, and lower percentage of successful resident hunters in area -2(Ugak Bay) than

there is in -4 (Kiliuda Bay) possibly due to limited access to the current hunt area -2.
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http://www.adfg.alaska.gov/index.cfm?adfg=brownbearhunting.harvest
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